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Date:  July 7, 2020 
 
To:  Mayor and Members of the City Council 
 
Through: Bryant Powell, City Manager 

Mike Wever, Public Works Director 
 

From:  Shane Kiesow, Public Works Manager 
 
Subject: Project #: PW2020-04 Award 
 
 
City staff respectfully requests city council consideration of award of contract to Sunland Asphalt 
for project PW2020-04 for the fog sealing of select city streets as identified in the FY 2020-2021 
CIP & Street Maintenance Plan.  This Plan was discussed at city council work session on June 
16, 2020.   
 
Work entails a liquid asphalt fog seal applied to the street for preservation from the sun and rain.  
New street striping/markings will be applied where applicable. It is anticipated road restrictions 
will be during business hours only and only a disruption of short durations will occur to access 
ways. Public notification is planned to include fliers for area businesses/residents along with 
news releases of the upcoming work. 
 
Project is anticipated to be funded with city’s street sales tax monies.   
 


